
Subject: 
Date: Wed, 14 Jul 2004 10:14:57 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST 

Mr. James Ridge our CAO was asked by Council  to form a citizens committee to conduct a
review of Mayor and Council Remunerations and develop recommendations with regards to
current levels of Mayor and Council remuneration, a mechanism  for future adjustments,
and a process for future review of Mayor an Council Remunerations. 

There are still some vacancies on this Committee. In light of the upcoming municipal
By-election to be held on Nov. 6 there is considerable urgency in bringing this matter to
a conclusion.   

If you can spare the time I would urge you to call our CAO Mr. James Ridge at
604-990-2206. The only requirement is that you are a resident of the District of North
Vancouver.

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Ernie Crist
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